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28 September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

PANTO TIME – OH YES IT IS! 

After the success of last year’s whole-school pantomime trip, we are really keen to take all the children to 

see Dick Whittington at the Everyman Theatre in Cheltenham on the afternoon of Monday 12th 

December. The trip, including coach travel there and back, will be £23. This is a slight increase compared 

with what we were able to charge last year, but sadly, with fuel costs rising, the coach is more costly. We 

do believe, though, that this is still great value, considering the amount of joy and fun that the children 

experience! 

Tickets are selling fast, but we have managed to reserve enough for everyone! We do, however, need to 

make payment as soon as possible so that we don’t lose them. 

If you wish your child to attend (and we really hope everybody will be able to join us) please log on to 

Parentpay, give consent and payment by FRIDAY 14TH OCTOBER so that we can retain our reservation. It 

will not be possible to make late payments after this date, as we need to confirm our ticket numbers. Any 

children who have not had tickets booked for them will need to come to school as normal. 

More details about arrangements to follow. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Gary Price 
Headteacher 
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